Norval Quarry Rezoning Application Stakeholder Update #3

A project website has been developed for this application, available at:
http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-
Zoning.aspx.

This webpage will include all relevant information about the project, including:

-Stakeholder updates (please note Stakeholder Update #3 will appear on the webpage by the end of the
day on July 5)

-A summary of the comments received on the draft terms of reference (TORs) and how these comments
were integrated into the final version, as well as the City’s response to these comments

-Work plans of the successful peer reviewers, once confirmed

We have started the tendering process for peer reviews of the applicant’s submissions. The Request for
Proposals were released in mid-June, asking for work plans from potential peer reviewers. The Request
for Proposals reflect relevant comments from reviewing agencies, the applicant and stakeholders.

For additional information on the rezoning application, please contact the City’s planner, Natasha
D’Souza x43861
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